
SOFT TOYS &

SMALL TOYS -

HAPPY MEAL

SIZE

DONATING - QUICK REFERENCE GUIDE

CLOTHING UNWANTED

GIFTS/ MISTAKE

PURCHASES

 (TOMATO SAUCE,

BUBBLE BATH, SALAD

DRESSING, HAND

CREAM,

WINE/ALCOHOL)

(CHILDRENS & ADULTS 

FICTION & NON FICTION.

NO COOKBOOKS, GARDEN

BOOKS, ENCYCLOPEDIAS

OR YELLOW, OLD & MUSTY

BOOKS)

(NO TAPES, CDS,

VHS) ( PLATES, BOWLS

MUGS)

DROP THE FOLLOWING TO THE WORKING BEE - 21 & 22 MARCH 2020

BOTTLES

BOOKS CHIPPED

CROCKERY
DVDS

(NOT TANGLED

BAGGED IF POSSIBLE)

KITCHENWARE &

HOMEWARE

JEWELLERY

GAMES &

PUZZLES

ARTS & CRAFTS

GIRLS ROOM BOYS ROOM SPORTS

EQUIPMENT

BABY TOYS &

ACCESSORIES

COLLECTING NOW IN THE MATAI ROOM 

Please pre-sort your items into separate bags/boxes  - labelled mens, womens. girls, boys beforehand 
All good quality shoes and accessories are welcome. No ripped, torn, damaged, stained clothes.  No lingerie please!

(WOMEN'S, BOYS,

GIRLS - GOOD

QUALITY, NO STAINS

PLEASE)

(IN WORKING

CONDITION AND

UNUSED)

EMPTY BASKETS

OR CONTAINERS

SUITABLE FOR

HAMPERS

CARNIVAL 2020 - MARCH 28



 N e w s l e t t e r  1 ,  2 0 2 0
f a c e b o o k . c o m / R o y a l O a k C a r n i v a l /

The Carnival gives us the
opportunity to work together

as a community to make a
difference for our kids. 

- MEGAN CLOTWORTHY

The money raised from the Carnival
will make a difference in your child's
daily life at school in the following
ways:
- More learning support in
classrooms
- Our fantastic music programme
- A full time ESOL programme
- Creative play areas
- Te Reo lessons 
- Our environmental science focus
- STEM focus
- Developing our learning through
play programmes
 

OUR MISSION IN 2020  IS TO INCREASE THE FUNDS
RAISED FROM LAST YEAR'S FABULOUS TOTAL OF
$82 ,000 .

WATCH OUT FOR
VOLUNTEER 

SIGN UP FORMS,
HEADING

 YOUR WAY SOON!

MUFTI DAYS

Friday 14 February we will be collecting wrapped lollies for our lolly
leis, jolly jars etc. 
Friday 21 February we will be collecting chocolate bars for the
chocolate trailer
Friday 28 February we will be collecting books

WORKING BEE DATE

Please put our massive pre-loved homeware collection working bee in
your diary:
Saturday 21 March & Sunday 22 March
Location - school hall.

On Fridays we are holding mufti days to help collect products to sell at
the Carnival.

Our team is gearing up to put on the biggest pre-loved sale the

community has seen... But as usual in Carnival month - we need your

help. We are looking for 1-2 people to help out with overseeing our

homewares collection.  Please contact carnival@rops.school.nz if you

would like to help. 

You can bring your pre-loved clothing into the Matai room now.  Pre-

loved clothing, homewares, books and toys make a big difference to the

money we raise.  Ask your family, friends, workmates if they need to

clear out their stuff this week - you’ll be surprised who has a pile of

toys/goodies stashed away that they are keen to move on to a new home. 

We would also really love any spare adult coathangers if you have any at

home.

Drop in and visit Liddy, Denise and their helpers in the Matai room

between now and mid March.  You could even BECOME a helper if you

like - we welcome casual helpers to sort clothes and other pre-loved

items for us!

 

PRE-LOVED COLLECTION  -  ON NOW!

OUR MISSION

 The Carnival is one of the biggest
events in our school community. 
It’s organised and run by parents,

not teachers – and the money
raised will help make our school

better for our kids.
 

The success of our carnival is
because of parents/caregivers like
you.  We will be putting a call out

soon for volunteers to help out
either before Carnival or on

March 28.

RAFFLE TICKETS

Students will bring home raffle tickets this week.  Sell your tickets to
family, friends, work colleagues! Drop off the ticket stubs, money and
unsold tickets at the raffle stations near the front gate, or pay via kindo.
There will be prizes for the top 3 raffle ticket sellers.


